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Dear Parents, 

We have begun our new worship theme of Compassion. This week Year 4 have helped me tell some of the 

Bible stories sharing news of Jesus healing the sick. This term we are introducing an opportunity for children 

to bring their own prayers to worship. This week we have included praying for those who are sick and the 

medical staff who care for them and praying for all those who live and work at Windsor Castle. 

All of our before and after school clubs are now up and running. Our before school club on Monday and 

Tuesday has spaces if anyone needs child care before school. The club opens at 8am and you are free to drop 

off your child at any time from then until 8.30am. We have some extra curricular clubs which also still have 

spaces: 

Thursday at 8am Active Club for Years 1 to 4. This club is run by The Windsor Sports Partnership 

and is going to be a variety of different physical activities. This week the club played cricket.  

Thursday at 8am Gymnastics for Years 3 and 4, run by Mr Hawkes from Premier Sport. 

Friday at 3.15pm Sideways Drama for Reception to Year 2. 

Please speak to Mrs Gilmour in the school office if you would like your child to join any of the clubs or you 

would like further details. 

Next week the teachers will be presenting the Welcome Meetings. You should have received an email from 

our emailing service to give you the joining details. These meetings will enable you to hear the expectations 

for your child’s new year group. All presentations will be on the website after next week. Please see below 

for the dates of each meeting. All meetings will start at 4.15pm. 

Monday 13 September Year 2 

Tuesday 14 September Reception 

Wednesday 15 September Year 3 and Year 4 

Thursday 16 September Year 1 

 

A big thank you to the TSSSA team who organised the nearly new uniform event. This is a much appreciated 

service for our community. The lost property is already filling up. Please can I remind you to make sure that 

your child’s belongings are named so that we can return items to their rightful owner.  We are expecting 
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children to be in smart school uniform. I understand that purchasing new school uniform has been a challenge 

with some suppliers not having adequate stock and we will of course make allowances for this. I am sending 

out the uniform policy with this newsletter as a reminder. All children need to be wearing Winter school 

uniform after the October half term. A reminder that if your child is in Year 3 or 4 and wishes to wear a tie, 

these can be purchased from the school office and must be worn with a traditional white shirt and collar. 

Please see below for Autumn dates. 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Autumn Term Dates 

 

30 September 2021 Harvest Festival at Holy Trinity Garrison Church, Trinity 

Place, Windsor 

Food donations for the Windsor Food Share 

9.30am 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


